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During the vacancy period, one of the
reasons that the pipe flow expert 2013 crack
was not filled was that there was uncertainty
about the timing of the end of the vacancy
period. There was no clear resolution of the

issue, and the position remained vacant
throughout 2018. All train masters were

similarly affected by this uncertainty. The
issue was settled in August 2018, when it

was announced that a trainmaster was to be
hired to fill the position. This award is a joint

effort from the three Canadian Railway
companies (CN, CP and Canadian National

Railways (CNR)), the Canadian Association of
American Railroads (CALR), and Ansys. The
Pipeflow Expert Award is presented to the
organization that best utilizes the power of

simulation to improve the safety and quality
of operations for their entire fleet of trains.

Previous winners include SPOT, an e-learning
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service designed to increase train crew
safety and efficiency; and Stoneham, an

electrical analysis and design tool for
railroads. The decision-making process is
informed by job briefings with train crews

and is designed to build a shared
understanding of the work to be done and

the measures to be taken to ensure
operational safety. In practice, crew

members communicate critical information
pertaining to safe train operations, which

may include a discussion of potential
hazards and the means to protect against

them. For crew interactions to be effective in
developing a course of action, participants
ought to feel able to provide input such as
technical expertise and experience while
being receptive to input from other crew
members who typically consist of people

with different personalities, levels of
experience, and seniority. 5ec8ef588b
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